
Religious Education

We had our introductory lesson to Judaism this week. The children learnt how

Jewish people use special items such as a Menorah, Mezuzah, Torah and Kippah.

We thought about what special items we have in our own homes and how we

show respect to things that are important to others.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you so much for meeting with me and Mrs Irvine this week. It has been so

lovely to celebrate all that your children have achieved this year! They are all

amazing and such a special bunch of children. I will miss teaching them next year,

but I know they will love having Mrs Irvine in Year 2!

Computing

The children are getting very confident at using Scratch Junior to program their

‘Sprite’ to move around the screen. This week, we looked at how we can

change the number of times the Sprite does a movement. The children have also

been exploring how they can make their Sprites grow, shrink and jump!
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Maths

In Maths this week, we began by seeing how

many different ways we can colour in half of the

same shape. Next, we practised recognising

equal and unequal groups. We have been

sharing counters into equal groups to find half of

an amount. The children have been using white

boards to draw counters and then sharing them

into two groups.

English

This week began by reading a letter that appeared in the magic tin. The letter

explained how the ‘Cheese Rabbit’ has gone missing whilst playing hide-and-

seek with it’s friends. The children made ‘Missing’ posters, describing the

Cheese Rabbit to see if anyone can help find him! Lots of children saw the

Cheese Rabbit hopping about school (and even in some homes), so watch

out!

The children also did some lovely writing, retelling the events that happened in

the ‘Little Boat’ animation that they watched last week. The children tried hard

to start their sentences in different ways.



Moon Rock and Meteorites

As the children have been learning about

Neil Armstrong in History recently, we were

very lucky to have a special delivery at

school. We received some real meteorites

and moon rocks from the Science and

Technology Facilities Council which we

explored in small groups. The children got to

hold meteorites from all across the solar

system that are billions of years old. We

tested to see if they were magnetic,

weighed them and used microscopes to

look at them in more detail.



Hope you have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Mockler, Mrs Robinson, Mrs Glennon and Miss Hutchinson

Sports Day

Thank you for your support at Sports Day! The children all did brilliantly! We are so proud

of each and every one of them for giving it their all, supporting each other and being

the amazing children that they are.

Miss Hutchinson

Sadly, it is Miss Hutchinson’s last day with us next Tuesday. We will be so sad to see her

leave as she has been a brilliant asset to Year 1. We wish her all the best for her job in

her new school!

PSHE

Next week, we will be discussing how the children have changed

from when they were babies to how they are now. Please can the

children bring in a photo of them as a baby, or you can upload

one to Seesaw, so we can see if we can guess which baby picture

belongs to the child! Please can these be in school (or on Seesaw)

by Wednesday. Thank you.


